Parish of Wheathampstead, St. Helen’s and St. Peter’s

Policy on Conflict of Interest
As Charity Trustees, members of the PCC recognise their legal duty to act in the Charity’s best interests and to deal appropriately with conflicts of interest.
All continuing and new members of the PCC are issued with the Charity Commission publication “The Essential Trustee” (2018) before the first PCC meeting after the APCM. Trustees co-opted during the PCC year receive the publication before their first attended meeting.
All Trustees have their attention drawn specifically to Section 6 and understand that they are required to avoid putting themselves in a position where their duty to the Charity conflicts with their personal interests or loyalty to any other person or body. They understand that they must not receive any benefit from the Charity unless it is properly authorised and is clearly in the Charity’s best interest.

All Trustees understand that they:

· should identify and must declare any conflict of interest or loyalty.

      -     must prevent a conflict of interest or loyalty from affecting a decision.
· should ensure that the PCC Minutes record the conflict of interest and how it was dealt with.

At the start of the PCC year, all Trustees are reminded of the need for collective responsibility. If any Trustee is aware of a potential conflict of interest for another Trustee, they must declare it themselves so that it can be appropriately managed. In this connection, a Trustee may offer or be required to withdraw from a discussion and/or vote.

